
FED ER A L R E S E R V E  BAN K OF CHICAGO
October 13, 1950

Honorable Marriner S. Eccles 
Board of Governors of the 
Federal Reserve System 

Washington 25, D. G.
Dear Governor Eccles:

Here is the first 
clipping reporting your fine speech 
of last night. We will send you 
additional ones as they come in.

It was a pleasure meet­
ing you and I hope to see you when­
ever you are in Chicago.

Very truly yours,

-ajlA  Vx)
H. Fred Wilson 

Assistant Vice President
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October 18, 1950.

Mr. H. Fred Wilson,
Assistant Vice President,
Federal Reserve Bank of Chicago,
Chicago 90, Illinois.
Dear Mr. Wilsoni

I appreciated receiving your letter of 
October 13 enclosing the "first clipping" report­
ing on my speech before The Cooperative League of 
the U. S. A.

I am always glad to have the reactions 
of others to my public appearances and I am happy 
to know that you felt it was a fine speech.

I enjoyed my stay in Chicago and found 
it a pleasure to meet and visit with you and other 
members of the Federal Reserve Bank.

With kind regards,
Sincerely yours,

M. S. Eccles.

VEidls
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